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This report will outline how a mathematics department at a small college may approach the mathematical education of

future middle and secondary school teachers while meeting the needs of majors and servicing general education courses.

The small college plan for meeting the recommendations from ”The Mathematical Education of Teachers” (2001,

CBMS) includes creating new mathematics courses that meet special needs for future teachers, revamping traditional

mathematics courses that all mathematics majors take, and providing new field experiences for future teachers through

the mathematics department. This report will outline the successes and shortcomings of such a plan that has been put

into place within the last 6 years. (Received August 30, 2005)
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